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04.06.2021 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
Please be aware that the timetable for session 2021-22 commences on Monday 7 June. 
 
Pupils were issued with their new timetable in school on Friday.    
 
A warning bell will ring at 8.40am and all young people should be in class and ready to learn by 8.45am.   
 
Anyone who was not in school on Friday should pick their timetable up from the Snack Area first thing on 
Monday morning and then make their way directly to class. 
 
College courses for Senior pupils will commence at the Kingsway/Gardyne campuses in August. The 
college has provided an online course in preparation for these courses commencing.   
 
S4 pupils are expected to complete this learning in school.   
 
S5/6 pupils may complete this learning at home but please contact the school office if you wish your child  
to remain in school.  
 
All course choices and levels will be finalised by the end of term when you will receive a letter confirming 
your child’s courses for session 2021-22.  
 
Please contact your child’s Guidance Teacher in the first instance if you have any queries. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 

 
 
A Innes 
Depute Head Teacher 
 
 
          
 
 
 


